
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

20th May 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As part of the OPA Diploma, Y6 will be immersing themselves into life as a 
child evacuee during WW2 on Friday 28th May. They will carry out a number 
of tasks throughout the day to allow them to experience what a day could 
have been like. The children are also invited to dress like children did in the 
1940s if they would like to do so. This is not a necessity as children can just 
attend school in their usual uniform as normal if they would prefer. 
 
Suggestions on how dressing as an evacuee may look are as follows: 
Children should wear shoes, boots or wellington boots (not trainers), Woollen 
jumper or cardigan (not sweatshirt), Shirt or blouse (not t-shirt). 
Boys should wear a cap or woollen hat and they should have knee-length 
trousers. Girls should wear a beret, headscarf or woollen hat and a knee-
length dress or skirt. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Lindsey Corbett 
Associate Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


